Player Disqualification FAQ

Q) | have been disqualified. What happens now? Will | get a suspension or ban?

A) Your case will be reviewed by the Tournament Organizer. The result of this review may result in no
further action, written or verbal reprimand, or a suspension from that organizer's events. The head
judge does not know what the results will be.

Q) What should | do?

A) You should definitely write a statement about the incident as soon as possible. This statement is
your chance to explain what happened, from your perspective, and it is recommended that you do
write this letter, and be honest about it. Please also include your full name and Wizards account email
address in this written statement.

Q) Do | need to provide the written statement now?

A) You do not need to provide the written statement now, but because memories may fade as time
passes, it is recommended you write the statement as soon as possible, and provide it to the head
judge and/or tournament organizer. If you decide to write your statement later, please notify the head
judge or tournament organizer of your intention. Once you have written your statement, send it by
email to the following parties listed at the bottom of this document.

Q) Can I still play in sanctioned Magic events in the future?

A) You can still participate in most sanctioned Magic events after a disqualification. However,
Tournament Organizers have final say over who is allowed to play in their events . Speak with them
before registering for their events in the future.

Q) Will | get any prizes from the event | was disqualified from?

A) No, you will not receive any prizes from the event. However, if you were already awarded prizes
before the time the disqualification happened, you will be able to keep those prizes.

Head judge:

Email address:

Tournament Organizer:

Email address:



